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I cannot comprehend why the council would be advocating a distribution centre next to the already gridlocked 
motorway network. Not for the residents only for the businesses. I thought the councils priority was to safeguard 
the residents health and well-being. 

I wonder when the Clean Air act gives residents a right to clean air is passed how Warrington as one of the most 

polluted towns in the country will achieve this, I can see the council being sued by many of the residents when they 
failure to deliver. 

The residents south of the ship cana l have never had any investment in health provision and the only recreational 
areas are the parks and green fields which you now want to destroy. The unemployment figure for Warrington is 

below the national average so why do we need to grow so rapid ly. 

You are not acting in any of the residents interests in Warrington, but we will all be subject to the mistakes you are 
making over the future of the town. 

Regards 

Elaine Lawton 
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